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o The 7th and 8th grade band members performed at the MSBOA District Band Festival. The 
students prepared three selections to play for a panel of judges and then " sight-read” a piece of 
music they had never seen or practiced. The adjudicators gave the students helpful comments 
and a rating score. 

 
o The 8th grade Student Council members participated in the Detroit Pistons Leadership Day. The 

kids learned about marketing, management, and hospitality from the Pistons organization's 
leaders. They then toured Little Caesars Arena and watched a Pistons game.  

 
o The middle school had 51% of our parents attend parent-teacher conferences this month. This is 

slightly above the average attendance rate for our spring conferences. 
 

o Our middle school eSports team has officially started their season and has participated in two 
matches playing Mario Kart. We are excited to offer our students this opportunity to work as a 
team and build community. Coach Jerrod Braman is also integrating opportunities to learn about 
career opportunities, including technology, marketing, broadcasting, and electronics. 

 

       

 


